
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

NFLRoads.com | @MyFDOT_NEFL | Facebook.com/MyFDOTNEFL 

 

December 18, 2017 Debbie Delgado (904) 831-FDOT(3368) 

Debbie.delgado@dot.state.fl.us  
  

State Street on-ramp to I-95 northbound closed tonight and tomorrow night 
   

Jacksonville – The State Street/Kings Road on-ramp to I-95 northbound will be closed tonight 

and Tuesday night (December 18-19) from 7:30 p.m. to 5:30 a.m. to repair a pothole, weather 

and schedule permitting.  

 

I-95 northbound traffic will continue west on Kings Road, north on Myrtle Avenue and west on 

8th Street to I-95 northbound.     
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